
                                       
May 22, 2008    

Mayor David Miller 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Dear Mayor Miller:  

At its meeting on Wednesday, May 21, 2008, the Commission considered the attached report 
entitled, “Purchase Authorization Amendment – St. Clair Avenue West Engineering/Urban 
Design.”  

The Commission approved the Recommendations contained in the report, as listed below:  

“It is recommended that:  

1) The Commission approve the issuance of a purchase authorization amendment, in the 
amount of $400,000.00, to MMM Group Limited, bringing the revised upset limit amount to 
$1,400,000.00 and extend the completion date of the contract from December 31, 2008 to 
December 31, 2009, for urban design and engineering services related to the St. Clair 
Avenue West Transit Improvements Project.  

2) This report be forwarded to the City of Toronto for information.”  

The foregoing is forwarded to the City of Toronto Budget Committee for information.  

Sincerely,      

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
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